Docket No. CC-2020-OGR-01-001

From: Susan Havlina

To: Kourtney Romine

Subject: Objection to Application for Spacing, Docket #CC-2020-OGR-01-001
Date: Sunday, June 07, 2020 01:05:03 PM

| am writing in opposition to the Snake River Oil and Gas application to expand their power over the
citizens of Payette County's rights of property ownership.

It is hard for me to understand how the extraction of oil and gas is more important than the health of our
citizens. How can we even consider a possibility of adding harmful effects to our infrastructure, air
quality, and especially our water table, let alone beginning the process of industrializing our agricultural
lifestyle.

Please make every effort you can to stop this runaway corporate indulgence which is so counter
productive to our long range quality of life. Keeping our water drinkable is imperative.

Thank you for your consideration,
Susan Havlina

1207 Tara Court
Fruitland, Idaho
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